Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

4 October 2005

Reference: EO-2006-00003 (previous case EO-2005-00589)

Dear

This is further to our response to your letter of 17 September 2005
requesting an Executive Order mandatory declassification review of the
“the classified CIA Report, completed in 2002, discussing the handling of
pre-Sept. 11, 2001 terrorist threats, as described in the attached news
clippings.”

We have revisited your letter and in light of the recent delivery of the
final 9/11 Report, we are reprocessing your request.

For identification purposes we have assigned your request the new
number listed above. Please refer to this number in future correspondence.

Sincerely,

SWWL"—
Scott Koch
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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